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ADMINISTRATIVE MEMO #25-05 

 

To:  ALL CSA Users 
 
From:  Preetha Agrawal, Chief Information Officer 
  
Date:  April 8, 2025 
  
Subject:  CSA Financial Reporting location change 
 
In anticipation of the release of our revised CSA website in early June, CSA Financial Reporting 
is moving from the public website to behind the Local Government Reporting Application login. 
After an authorized user logs in successfully, they will see a new CSA Financial Reporting 
button on the Local Government Reporting welcome page. All existing CSA Financial Reports 
from the public website will be found at this new location. The new location is shown below: 
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Questions may be directed to: csa.itsupport@csa.virginia.gov  
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